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Dear parents 
 
We are thrilled to be able to invite you, your children, family and friends to attend our second Job and 
Careers Fair, this year in association with Hunstanton Town Council and Job Centre Plus. The aim is to 
give you the opportunity to talk to post-16 providers with your child, as well as consider their potential 
career paths, whilst also enabling you to discuss current vacancies that might be of interest to you for 
your own career. 
 
The event will be held in Hunstanton Town Hall, The Green, PE36 6BQ, (with free parking available at 
Hunstanton Community Centre, Avenue Road, Hunstanton, PE36 5BW) on Wednesday 13 March from 
2pm-6pm. 
 
It is a great opportunity for both yourselves and children to talk to post-16 providers, including Springwood 
Sixth Form, the College of West Anglia and Norfolk Apprenticeships. You will be able to meet and talk to 
business owners about upcoming positions, potential career paths and local providers, alongside 
opportunities to get involved with activities from the businesses. 
  
We’re also excited that the businesses will also be offering live positions for those of you who might be 
looking for employment or a change in career. 
 
Please find attached our advert which includes all the fantastic businesses that will be in attendance, from 
some local employers such as Searles, Park Dean, Abacus Hotels, Palm Papers, Recipharm and NCC 
Care, all the way through to national employers such as the NHS, Army, Navy and the Police.  
 
The job market is changing and we want to prepare our young people for a lifetime of choice, ensuring 
they enter the working world with more awareness of the different routes and career options available to 
them. We also strongly believe that it is never too early to begin looking at careers, finding inspiration 
about new upcoming positions, roles that will be available within their working lifetime.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss S Fairweather 

Careers Leader 
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